
Nassau County Legislator  

Carrié Solages 

                                          Presents: 

Following recent reports regarding disparity issues with  
the Nassau County assessment system, the deadline to  

file Property Tax Grievances with the Nassau County  
Assessment Review Commission has been extended until     

Friday, March 10, 2017. 
 

In light of this extension, Legislator Solages is hosting  
one final workshop on how to file a grievance before  

the new filing deadline. 
  

Wednesday, March 8, 2017 
7pm 

Elmont Memorial Library 
700 Hempstead Tpke, Hempstead 

  

**All Grievances must be postmarked by March 10th** 
Any Questions, please call my office at (516)571-6203  


